
The 4D Student Experience Team 
 
Charge: 
 
The 4D Student Experience Team, a subcommittee of the DU IMPACT 2025 Steering Committee, 
has been created to examine one of the five strategic areas of focus highlighted by Chancellor 
Haefner and Provost Lengsfeld. The Team will develop concrete recommendations for 
transformative next steps in this area, due in a report by March 27th to Provost Lengsfeld. This 
team will present their recommendations to the full Steering Committee on March 20th.  
 
Specifically, this Team will examine and develop recommendations for:  
 

o New, expanded or redesigned co-curriculum for: 
• physical wellness, 
• cognitive and emotional exploration, and  
• professional acumen; 

o Tracking student progression through the co-curriculum in these three dimensions, 
examining the use of badges or other transcriptable elements; and 

o Creating a co-curricular path to deep expertise in a focused area that is analogous and 
complementary to a curricular major, awarding recognition of a student’s cumulative 
achievement in that area that is significant, distinctive to DU, understandable and 
important to potential employers. 

 
The Team may also present other recommendations that support a unique global, holistic 4D 
student experience at Denver that prepared students for careers and lives of purpose, helps 
students navigate their college careers and lives, and prepares students to learn and lead in a 
diverse, global 21st Century. These recommendations could come from work already underway 
through the implementation of DU IMPACT 2025.  
 
As the Team develops recommendations, they should be working with relevant offices, 
including the Office of the Provost, Institutional Research and more.  
 
As the Team develops recommendations, they should determine which bodies representing 
different DU constituencies should endorse the recommendations prior to presentation to 
Provost Lengsfeld and Chancellor Haefner. The team should then work with those bodies to 
secure a formal vote of approval (if applicable) and/or informal votes of endorsement. This 
campus-wide engagement should be done between December and February so that the 
recommendations are inclusive of campus-wide perspectives. The final report will need to 
include details about how many people were consulted, in what way and the results of those 
consultations.  
 
 
 



Next Steps: 
 
Team leaders should send Alex Lustig the following by December 6th:  

o A schedule that includes a regular meeting at least every two weeks, showing the day 
and time, and 

o A campus engagement plan that includes opportunities for presentation to and input 
from the larger DU community to take place between December and February. 


